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‘ PUC is a note dated 15.6.2013 received from the Secretary
(TW) enclosing therewith a note of Dr. Pandaya, Expert Member
of General Body of AAJVS with regard to movement of traffic on
 ATR. The Secretary (TW) has desired that the suggestions given

by Dr. Pandaya may be examined by getting the inputs from the
' Nodal Office for ATR and Tourism department.

‘ In this context it is submitted that the in the first instance
' we may forward a copy of the note of Dr. Pandaya to the IGP,
' Nodal Officer (ATR) and the Director of Tourism with the request
to furnish their comments on the suggestion made by Dr.
Pandaya, if approved. Accordingly, a draft letter is submitted for

; approval please. o
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